
 
 
Thank you very much for your kind words and for sharing the photos.   It was my pleasure to host the 
ceremony and I truly appreciate you being a key part of the event.  More importantly I want to thank you 
for a truly remarkable experience in building this great new facility together for the Veterans we 
serve.   You exceeded all of our expectations.   I sincerely hope we get the opportunity to partner again at 
some point down the road. 
 
 
 
David Cord 
Director 
VA Butler Healthcare 
	


